
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 9/12/2017 3:09:50 PM
Subject: Flu shots on Wednesday September 13th!

Reminder
Flu shots for those who have notified me--remember to bring you BC/BS insurance card or a copy of your BC/BS 
insurance card!!
Gressette #507 from 9 am to 12 noon.
Thanks
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
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